
 

 

Thurcroft Junior Academy— January 2024  

Follow our Facebook page :Thurcroft Junior Academy  

 

 

Term dates for 23/24 

Inset days Academic Year 2023-2024 

Monday 22nd July 2024 
Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

Bank Holidays Academic Year 2023-2024) 

 
Good Friday: Friday  29th March 2024                                  
Easter Monday: Monday 1st April 2024  
May Day: Monday 6th May 2024 Spring  
Bank Holiday: Monday 27th May 2024  

Term Start Date Finish Date 

Autumn 1st half term Monday 4th September Friday 20th October 

Autumn 2nd half term Monday 30th October Friday 22nd December 

Spring 1st half term Monday 8th January Friday 9th February 

Spring 2nd half term Monday 19th February Thursday 28th March 

Summer 1st half term Monday 15th April Friday 24th May 

Summer 2nd half term Monday 3rd June Tuesday 23rd July 

Date Activity 

Monday 22nd January  Year 6 Visit to The National Holocaust Centre  

Thursday 8th February  Young Voices (choir club only) 

Monday 13th—Thursday 16th 
May 

Y6 SATS week 

Wednesday 3rd July—Friday 5th 
July  

Y6 Peak Under bank residential  

Parking outside school 

Please be mindful when  
parking on school road, we 

have had a number of     
complaints from local       

residents.  

The main complaint we have 
received is for cars      

blocking driveways. Please 
ensure if you are parking on 
school road in a morning or 
at the end of school you do  
not park across anyone's    

driveway.  

Colder weather 

With the weather turning 
much colder we please ask 
that pupils come to school 
with a coat, hat and gloves 

(all clearly labelled).  

Also during icy weather 
when  entering the         

playground please only walk 
on the  areas that have been  
gritted to avoid any injuries. 

Albeit a little later I would like to wish all of our families a 
Happy New Year!  

We have had a brilliant two weeks back in school after the    
Christmas holidays.  

It has been lovely to see how eager our pupils have been to get 
back into the classrooms, they have enjoyed fun activities    

including baking some healthy treats!  

I look forward to sharing more of what our pupils are doing 
over the next few weeks. Keep checking our school Facebook 

page for photos and posts.  

Thank you, Ruth Stone—Principal  

Absences 

Please be reminded you must 
contact school each day of your 

child's absence before 9am.  

You can do this by leaving a 
message on the absence line by 

calling 01709 543194 and    
selecting option 1 or speaking to 
a member of the school office. 

Attendance week commencing 8th January 2024 


